On January 20, 2022 the Coahoma City Council met in regular session at City Hall @ 6:00 p.m.

Members present: Eric Barber, Jay Holt, David Alaman, Mark Richardson and Warren Wallace.

Guest: Randy Johnson, Sage Diller, Ray Seales, Jared Flohr, Tim and Robin Flohr.

Prayer: David Alaman Pledge: All

Motion was made by David Alaman and seconded by Jay Holt to approve previous minutes. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion was made by Jay Holt and seconded by Eric Barber to approve the TTHM removal cost up to \$250,000.00. Motion carried 4-0.

Sage Diller gave update on the CDBG grant. Bids out and will be opened February 10, 2022.

Jared Flohr, Tim and Robin Flohr would like to open an indoor shooting range, they would like the support of the City Council. It will be OSHA approved, they will be modular. They are also hoping to have classrooms for learning and a store. They will apply for a FFLA so they will be able to rent and sell guns. Jared plans on having a 8 foot fence around the property. Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by Mark Richardson. Motion carried 4-0.

Warren provided updates on the store and spa.

Complaints about dogs running at large and being aggressive. Council ask that we send out letters to all citizens of Coahoma. We will have the City Attorney draw up the letter.

Motion was made by Mark Richardson and seconded by David Alaman to approve current bills. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion to adjourn was made by Jay Holt and seconded by Eric Barber @ 7:00 p.m. Motion carried 4-0.

Warren Wallace, Mayor

Tammy Graffith, Secretary